
Each year we have the privilege of working together as an elementary school and being a
blessing to others during the Thanksgiving season. We would like to again invite our families to
participate by donating food items for Thanksgiving baskets to be given to needy families. The
items we receive will be combined with food items purchased by the Bob Jones University
Ministry Class. These items will be distributed in mid-November.

This year we are excited to work by grade level to bring in different items that together will
make a great Thanksgiving meal. Following is a list of items for each grade level. Students may
bring in their items during the week of November 11–15.

We appreciate your help with this special project and look forward to seeing how many items
we can gather! The Thanksgiving baskets are always a special blessing to the families who
receive them. If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school office.

Bags of mini 
marshmallows

Boxes of Mac ‘n Cheese

Boxes of stuffing

Cans of corn

Cans of sweet potatoes

Cans of pumpkin

Cans of cranberry sauce

Cans of green beans
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